
      

 

 

 
 

 

Week Beginning: 14/10/24 
 
 

As we head towards the end of this half term I wanted to say how proud I am of the 

children. We have all had a great time getting to know each other and settling into 

school life.  
 

We have an exciting few days ahead. We are completing  

our topic with the story of Little Red Riding Hood. We are  

writing ‘Missing posters’ for Granny and we will be making  

cakes to go into Little Red Riding Hood’s basket.  
 

In maths we are making our own repeating patterns. 
 

Additionally, we will be looking at our locality alongside  

the rest of the school. In St Francis Class we will celebrate  

how great it is to live in Littlehampton. 
   

 

    

   

    

 

 

The phonics we will be learning are:- 
 

ck, e, u, r, h, b 

f, ff, l, ll, ss, h, b, f, ff, l, ll 
 

Ask your child to tell you the sound and show you the 

action! 

Please use this link to watch a video clip which may help 

you with how to ‘say the sounds’ if you are unsure: 
Phase 2 Pronunciation on Vimeo 

 

 

 

Jewellery… 

If your child wears 

earrings (studs only) 

please ensure that these 

are taken out on Mondays 

and Tuesdays as the 

children are not allowed 

to wear them in PE. 

Please note no jewellery 

should be worn in school 

other than a crucifix. 
 

Thank you 
 

 
 
 

Dates to remember: 

-Parents Evening – Please ensure that you have signed 

up to a session on either Tuesday 22nd October or 

Thursday 24th October. This will be a great 

opportunity to find out how your child is getting on at 

school and I will be able to answer any questions that 

you may have and share your child’s progress and 

successes. 

Reminders: 

-Please spend time ensuring 

that all of your child’s 

belongings are labelled 

(jumpers, coats, bottles, 

lunch boxes, etc). This will 

really help us. 

-Please make sure that your 

child brings a water bottle so 

that they can stay hydrated 

throughout the school day. 

 

 

 

 

This is how we write our letters at St Catherine’s. We will be teaching these to your 

child in school.  

 

https://vimeo.com/753929025/5eaa45c0aa

